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Rotary Club of Sedona launches Village Satellite Club 
 
Aug. 15, 2016—Sedona—Village of Oak Creek residents and businesses can now join a 

dynamic international organization. The Rotary Club of Sedona is launching a Village Satellite 

Club for community leaders who are passionate about making a difference in their community 

and the world.   

 Meetings are planned for 7:30 a.m. the second and fourth Thursdays of every month. A 

kick-off breakfast is planned for 7:30 a.m. on Thursday, September 22 at Red Rock Café. 

While the Village Satellite Club is sponsored by the Rotary Club of Sedona and will 

share in some of its projects, the satellite club will have its own board of directors and its own 

interests. Startup supporters are already excited about finding ways to interface with Big Park 

School. To see a sample of Rotary Club of Sedona projects please go to: www.sedonarotary.com    

The Rotary Club of Sedona is an affiliate of Rotary International, made up of 1.2 million 

neighbors, friends, and community leaders who come together to create positive, lasting change 

in our communities and around the world. 

If you would like more information about the Satellite Club please contact Lori Zaleski at 

(520) 465-2989 or Rotary Club of Sedona President Jennette Bill at (928) 301-1363. 
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